Scoil Dara

David McCormack

Secretary to the Board of Management



Kilcock, Co. Kildare Telephone: 01-628 7258 Fax: 01-628 4075 Email: info@scoildara.ie

29th September 2022

Re: Review of Child Safeguarding Statement

Dear Parent(s)/Guardian(s),

At the Board of Management Meeting on 29th September 2022, the Child Safety Statement was reviewed and re-ratified.

This policy identifies the Designated Liaison Person as David McCormack and the Deputy Designated Liaison Person as Clodagh Ward.

The Child Safety Statement and Risk Assessment are available on the school website and in hard copy from the school office.

Yours sincerely